
 

Merry                                                      Happy New                                                                                                                                

Christmas                                                                                                                       Year 2018         

 

 
2017 Started out really great.  In February everything started going downhill. 

 
In January Dennis, on his day off, I was fixing breakfast for 

Fred Dennis and me, when Damon came over, they live next door 
to us.  I went 
ahead and 
fixed breakfast 
for him, too.  It 
was wonderful 
to have my 
boys for 
breakfast.  Just 
the four of us, 
like it was 

when they were small.   Stella, who was still at home a sleep 
and the grandkids are all gone.    
 

The middle of February Fred was complaining about 
being tired all the time and wanting to sleep, and would 
become exhausted just from walking over to Damon’s house.  
The doctors put in a pacemaker.  It did help.   

 
In May our Grandkids moved in while they were trying to get 

approved for their new home.  Their leash was up May 28 and they were 
told by the end of May, or the first of June they would have the approval 
and be able to move in.  First of September they were approved and by 
the end of September we had our home back.   
They do have a really nice home.  
 

Then in October 16th Fred went through a Transurethra Prostate 
Surgery because he was passing blood every time he went to the 
bathroom.  He seemed to be doing okay now, but he did pass blood 

yesterday.  Fred got sick and we still don’t know what is going on with him.  He just can’t seem to get his energy 
back.  He does just a little bit and is back in bed for a couple of hours.  Last of November and first of December, 
we both came down with the Dizzy Virus.  Never heard of it before and I pray we never get it again.  



 
Chris age 28, Drew 25, and Brad 23 
 
Brad is doing great, still working at Mookstr, but the 
business is moving to Rogers next year.  It’s great 
because most of the workers, including Brad, all live in 
Rogers.   Drew works as a Security Guard for Tyson and 
CJ works for Old Navy and she loves it there.   Chris is still 
at Winter Park in Colorado and Emily is working at home 
for the Animal Shelter.  
 
 
 
 
 
Genesis, age 4, 
she is a doll.   
 
 
 
I made 

Genesis’s Halloween 
costume.  She is Owlette, 
a Disney character.  She 
loved it.   
 
That’s it from all of us in 
the Northwest part of 
Arkansas. 
 
 
Love and Prayers  
The Zaeske Family 
 
Fred, Dot, Dennis,  
Damon, Stella, 
 Chris and Emily, 

 Drew and CJ, plus Genesis,  
and Brad.  

Plus 3 cats and 5 dogs.   
 
 
 
 

Praying everyone will have a wonderful 
and blessed 2018  


